


Date: April 6th, 2022 
 
Cover explanatory letter 
 
To Committee of Adjustment - Town of Oakville 
 
Re: Minor Variance - Property 2258 Hillmount drive, Oakville, L6M 0H8 
 
Dear Sir / Madam 
 
I am writing to you to explain the reason behind my application, 
In 2013 I installed a hot tub in my backyard, back then it was placed in a location 
only 90 cm away from my neighbor’s property line. Unfortunately i was not aware 
that the regulations require 150cm distance to be cleared! 
 
After that in 2018, I built a high deck over the hot tub, which required by design 
the installation of posts surrounding the tub. At that time I was not made aware 
that the tub was not properly located. The Town of Oakville permitted the deck 
and the work was inspected and passed. (drawings attached)  
 
After that in 2021, I submitted for a permit to build a pool in the backyard and 
now I am told that the tub needs to be moved further 60cm away from my 
neighbor’s property line. Moving this tub is not possible due to the location of the 
posts that are in close proximity to its location. My neighbor never minded the 
location of the tub and he is fine with keeping it where it is right now. 
 
I request from the Committee of Adjustment to accept my application for minor 
variance for the purpose of keeping the hot tube in its current location. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Khalid Gazala 
  



Picture 1 – Part of drawing of deck design showing the location of the hot tub below the 
deck. (cropped – original copy is too big to be inserted in full) 
 

 
  



Picture 2 – Same drawing cropped differently to show other dimensions 
 

 


	1.pdf (p.1)
	2.pdf (p.2-4)

